
Final sessions
Last week of training is next 
week (beginning Mon 9th Dec).

Waiau Pa club are still training 
the following week (Tue & Thu 
6.30 pm) and all PMP members 
are ALWAYS welcome to attend 
those sessions at no extra cost. 
(There is no training at Waiau 
Pa next week however as we 
can’t get the hall)

Training over Xmas
DS Papatoetoe club trains right 
throughout Christmas and 
everyone is also welcome to 
attend those sessions free of 
charge. They are mainly “do 
your own thing” sessions but it’s 
great to keep up at least some 
training over the holidays.

We are having casual “pre- 
season” sessions as we normally 
do - at Totara Park, Manurewa, 
6-7 pm on the following dates: 
Mon 20th, Wed 22nd, and 
Wed 29th Jan. Dress is casual 
(eg dobok pants & T-shirt, 
running shoes, drink bottle). 
All welcome including mini-kids 
and Kubz. See you there.

Fee payments
A reminder that our fees are 
calculated on a per session 
basis including your registration 
fees to itkd, then divided into 
monthly or weekly payments. 
So automatic payments should 
continue over December / 
January even though we take 
a break. Remember also that 
trainings are available over this 
period as listed above.
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Next year
All Monday & Wednesday Mini-
kids are invited to attend the 
Thursday Mini-Kids as an extra 
session each week at no extra 
charge. It is held at Takanini 
Hall, Takanini Road at 5 pm.

We are looking a for a new venue 
for our Kubz and Thursday mini-
kids as the Takanini Hall is very 
noisy. If anyone knows of a 
small (maybe carpeted) space 
for lease in the area please let 
me know.

First formal sessions for 2014 
start the week of Monday 
3rd February - except for our 
Thursday Mini-kids which will 
start the following week (as the 
6th is Waitangi day).

KIDS! YOU ARE INVITED TO:
Extra KIDS CLASS Saturdays  

1273 Alfriston Road, Manurewa.
10-12 pm. Ph 027 267 4034

Thanks
Thanks to all our members  and 
families for being so awesome. 
Thanks to my amazing 
instructors for sharing their 
knowledge with us all. Have a 
great Christmas.
 

Paul McPhail


